
January 28th, 2021 

 

Pataskala City Council 

621 W. Broad Street  

Pataskala OH 43062 

 

Fellow Council, 

 

I appreciate your consideration of my request to join the Personnel Board of Review. I and my family 
reside proudly in Pataskala for 8 years now. My oldest son graduated from Watkins Memorial in 2017 
and my youngest currently attending Watkins Middle School.  

 

I feel my having over 20 years of leadership experience and a formal education in Human Resource 
Management make me an ideal candidate for this commission. I am responsible for selecting, on 
boarding, training, and development of my management staff.  

 

I have faithfully served on the Pataskala City Council Records Commission since 2019. I plan to continue 
serving as such. I have learned much about servicing our great community and love serving as a role 
model to my children the importance of civil service, giving back to your city, and having a voice to 
keeping Pataskala a place my children will want to raise their families in. I truly appreciate your 
consideration of my appointment to this commission. I am confident I will be successful in the role and 
will serve the position with the respect it demands as I have shown on the Records Commission. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Timothy Bush 
455 Broadview Court 
Pataskala, OH 43062 
614-316-4502 
TimothyBush1978@gmail.com 


